
 

 

 

  

Drought Monitoring in SWFL 
 

 

 

Valued Clients-- 
 
 
Southwest Florida has experienced major drought problems throughout the last several 
months. Due to current water restrictions in both Lee and Collier County, it poses a challenge 
to provide the more sensitive plants and turf with enough water to prevent the visible sign of 
stress. In the late afternoon, dry spots should be anticipated in full sun areas, with those same 
areas bouncing back with the next watering cycle. As the heat and humidity increase leading 
up to our seasonal summer rains we will continue to make necessary adjustments as they 
arise. 
 
Below, you will find a link to the National Drought Mitigation Center and their website which 
will also help you to identify the drought specific to your area. 
 
 
This link will take you directly to the National Drought Mitigation Center and from there you 
can type in your zip code and see directly how your area is being impacted by the drought 
conditions. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact as 239-643-4471. 
 
-Your Greenscapes Team 

 

 

https://www.drought.gov/location/34109%2C%20Naples%2C%20Florida
https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/DmData/StateImpacts.aspx
https://%24%7Bimagelink1%7D/

